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I am in FULL support of rail transportation. It's good for the economy as it incentivize
manufacturing to come back into Maine and use rail for efficient movement of goods, 
WE WANT AMERICAN MANUFACTURING RIGHT?, it also lessens the wear on 
our roads. IT JUST MAKES SENSE. We should NOT be ripping up the rails in this 
state.  I oppose LD 29, LD 30, and LD 51, I fully support LD 487 and LD 472. Vote 
NO on 29, 30, and 51.


